
ZERO WASTE McMINNVILLE
Board Minutes
March 6, 2023

Meeting was Called to Order by Ramsey McPhillips at 5:15pm.

Present
Ramsey McPhillips, President
Haley Queen, Vice-President
Linda Werner, Secretary
Beth Rankin, Member-at-Large

Absent
Steve Iversen, Treasurer

Approval of Minutes
February 6, 2023 Minutes were approved as corrected.

Old Busiess

Beth reported the newsletter will be monthly and the deadline for any
submissions is the 25th of the month for distribution on the 1st. There was
additional discussion about the Master List and how to inform people of
events.

Ramsey reported that EarthNight is all set.

Reports

Legslation:
Sal emailed a report on three of four bills being considered by

committee: the Right to Repair, Ban on Styrofoam, and Ban on Single-Use
Foodware.

Treasurer:
In Steve’s absence, Ramsey reported he was handling the checkbook.

Volunteer Coordinator:
In Carla’s absence, no report was made.
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The Plastic Project:
Jeri submitted a report of the February 11, 2023 Collection Event. Net

proceeds of $333 were turned over to ZWM.

New Business

The website is live. Haley requested current information on the Recycled
Arts and Sustainable Living Festival to be added. It was suggested to add
The TPP* Gazette to the website. Ramsey asked that any major changes to
the website be run by the Board.

Ramsey will be the Official Photographer of ZWM events.

ZWM will have a booth at the McMinnville Farmers Market.

Meeting was adjorned at 6:30pm.

Any corrections or additions will be gratefully accepted.

Respectfully submitted,

Linda Werner
Secretary



AGENDA

Call to Order

Attendance

Corrections/Additions to the Minutes

Approval of Minutes

Old Business

Reports:

Treasurer
Legislation
Volunteer Co-ordinator
The Plastic Project

New Business

Other

Adjourn


